Foreign and Commonwealth Office

London SWI1A 2AH

19 July 1985

Possible call by Sir J Bullard
on the Prime Minister

Sir Julian Bullard, HM Ambassador in Bonn, has
asked whether he might see the Prime Minister in the
course of his leave. An appointment on 25 July,

26 July, 5 August or 9 August would fit in best with
his programme, though we could look at other times
before 9 August if these are impractical.

Sir Geoffrey Howe recommends that the Prime
Minister should see Sir Julian Bullard if her programme
would allow this. Close and systematic Anglo-German
cooperation will be vital to success at Luxembourg and
at the intergovernmental conference. Sir Julian Bullard
has established a sound personal relationship with
Chancellor Kohl - who saw him yesterday alone.

The situation in Germany is fluid, not to say con-
fused. Sir Geoffrey Howe thinks the Prime Minister might
find it valuable to have the Ambassador's personal assess-
ment of likely developments.
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CALL BY SIR J BULLARD

Thank you for your letter of 19 July asking whether the
Prime Minister could see Sir J Bullard.

The Prime Minister would be happy to see him at 0930 on
2B8 s

Charles Powell

Len Appleyard Esqg
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.




